
Barnstable Council on Aging 
825 Falmouth Rd 

Hyannis, MA 02601 
 

Monthly Meeting – January 18, 2017 
@ 9:00 AM 

 
 
Present: John Jope, Taylor Cobb, John Alden, Paul Curley, Josephine Melpignano, 
Eleanor Letterie, Anna Valtsakis, Barbara Cross 
 
Also present: Stephanie Dannemann, FBCOA, Judith Reppucci, Harbor Health Services 
 
The meeting was called to order at 9:00 AM and a quorum was met. Minutes from the 
December meeting were accepted as written. 
 
Judith Reppucci gave us an overview of services available (Harbor Health Service). 
Anna Valtsakis has become a full council member.  At February meeting we will receive 
a brief status statement from various council committees.  Bases for new lighting are in 
place and poles are on order (expanded parking lot). 
 
FBCOA – Stephanie Dannemann said $12,000 was raised at October Masquerade Ball. 
During 2017, efforts will be made to increase community participation in Senior Center 
activities and also sell more memberships.   
 
Ombudsman’s report 

 Nothing to report 
 
FBCOA 

 New Officers have been elected  
 
New Business 

 Nothing to report 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:29 AM 
 
Next meeting February 15, 2017 @ 9:00 AM   
  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
John Alden 
Secretary 


